
From: Poverty Panel  
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 2:13 PM 
Subject: Thank you 
 

Dear community partners, 
  
On behalf of the Mayor’s Advisory Panel on Poverty, thank you for your substantial 
efforts over this past month of community engagement.  As both respondents and 
conversation hosts, you have helped us hear from hundreds of Londoners on solutions 
to poverty in London.  You are helping to shape the direction of the recommendations 
that will be presented to the Mayor in March 2016 – and there are still conversations 
happening! 
  
We will use the results of the past 3 months of engagement to begin developing draft 
recommendations. In February 2016, these will come back to you for further dialogue 
and direction. More information on how you can be involved in this phase of 
engagement is coming soon. Please stay tuned. 
 
Maureen Cassidy and Chris Mackie  
Co-chairs, Mayor’s Advisory Panel on Poverty 
 
 


